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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

The XII. Pinzgauer Cattle World Congress will take place in Austria in 2018. The
congress tour will start at Thursday, 19" of April in Vienna and will end at Monday the
30t of April in Salzburg.

The Congress will be at Thursday, 26 of April in Goldegg in the countryside of
Salzburg.

One of the highlights will be the European Pinzgauer cattle show at Sunday, 29th of
April in Maishofen. Pinzgauer breeders and young breeders will present their best
stock.

Breeders from all over Europe are invited to present their best dairy cows, cows with
calves, bulls and heifers.

For the congress participants from four continents are expected. Pinzgauer breeders
from South Africa, the USA, Canada, Australia and several European countries will
be welcomed 2018 in Austria.

In the name oft he International Pinzgauer Cattle Breeders Asscociation we want to

invite you to be part of the XIl. Pinzgauer World Congress. The detailed programm
and the costs will be annonced soon.
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Hans Scharfetter Mathias Kinberger
President IPCBA Manager IPCBA



